
To 

 

The Faculties & Students of Civil Engineering Department. 

------------------------------------------- 

Due to some unavoidable circumstances, the proposed FACULTIES-STUDENTS-PARENTS 

meeting of the CIVIL ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT has been postponed. 

 

The new date for such meeting will be announced soon and will be informed to all concerned. 

 

--- Principal 


